
Bullying Report 

Elida Board of Education Policy, 5517.01, is a state required policy and is based on 3313.666 Ohio 

Revised Code. This policy specifies that a report will be provided to the Board president and published on 

the district website that reports the verified number of harassment/hazing/bullying incidents as defined by 

Ohio Department of Education.  

Based on the definition from the Ohio Department of Education, the following incidents of 

harassment/hazing/bullying were reported and addressed during the 1
st
 half of the 2015-16 school year: 

Elida High School 3 

Elida Middle School 3 

Elida Elementary School 4 

 


